Stacy Radford

From: Derek Albertson

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 7:27 AM
To: Stacy Radford

Cc: Liz Burdick; Meredith Badalucca
Subject: development; WPCA

Good Morning.

e 69 Fitch Hill Road- no concerns
e 669 Route 163- no concerns

Derek J. Albertson
Superintendent/Administrator

CTDEEP Operator IV (Treatment) / NEWEA Operator IV (Collections)
M.A., Public Administration / B.S., Geology

860.886.3666 / dalbertson@montville-ct.org
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